
MD12 - Sight and Hearing Committee Cabinet Report February 

2025 

I attended my first MD13 Sight and Hearing Committee meeting in February via 

Zoom. I am slowly getting up to speed.    

 

I have received donations from the Grove City Noon Lions for Pilot Dogs ($2000), 
VoiceCorps ($1000), and Newsreel ($1000).   
 

 
Yours in Service 
OH5 rep PDG Dave Luttrell  


